
 

 

 

4 October 2024 

CHANGE OF COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

Go_Dx Corporation (Aust) Ltd advises there has been a change of Company Secretary, effective 
4 October 2024.   
 
After supporting the company through to NSX listing, Mr Bill Pavlovski leaves the business.  

The Board thanks him for his services and wishes him well in his future endeavours.  

Mr Cody Blackhurst has been appointed as Company Secretary.  

 

By Order of the Board. 

 

Cody Blackhurst 

Company Secretary 
GO-Dx Corporation (Aust) Ltd  
Phone: +61(0)3 9088 2049 


